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Date: 28/08/2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all of you who took the time to attend the Parent-Teacher 

Meeting. It was indeed a pleasure to meet and interact with you, and your presence is greatly 

appreciated. 

Your feedback and insights into your child's progress were invaluable to us. It was encouraging to hear 

your positive comments about the improvements you've noticed in your children and the school in its 

entirety over the past few months. Your recognition of the teachers' efforts and the School’s initiatives 

serves as a great motivator for all of us. 

We would also like to address the concerns that some of you shared during the meeting. Please be 

assured that we are actively working on resolving each of these issues to ensure the best possible 

learning environment for your children. 

 Additional HW/Handwriting Practice: We have the English Language Enrichment Programme 

running weekly to enhance your child's communication skills. This program focuses on vocabulary 

enhancement and the development of listening, speaking, reading, and writing (LSRW) skills. 

Furthermore, we are looking at providing extended work at home over the weekends to provide 

practice to the children.  

 SOF Books: The orders for the SOF books are placed. We are in conversation with the vendor to 

deliver the books as early as possible.  

 Revision for Exams and Assessments: To keep you well-informed, we will share sample 

exam/assessment patterns for Half-Yearly and Annual Exams only while revision notes will be in 

your child's notebooks before every exam/cyclic test/ periodic test etc.  

 NeverSkip and Ryan OS: All activity-related photos, reports, and circulars will be sent through the 

NeverSkip platform, while homework assignments and a daily log of classwork will be posted on 

Ryan OS for your convenience.  We request you to check if both the applications are working for 

you. In case you need assistance, you are requested to connect with the school. 

  Making children Independent: All of us as parents and teachers are working towards a common 

goal which is making our children independent and responsible. Out of practice, the school will 

not be sharing any PDF or written notes on any of the platforms. Let us make our children 

responsible for their own growth and studies.  

 Remedial Class: The School has identified children who needed additional support in certain areas 

for which remedial classes have been planned. These classes are over and above the regular 

classes and therefore require extra time and effort put in by the children and teachers. Therefore, 

it is to the benefit of all that we have these classes conducted after school hours on the weekdays. 

Transport will have to be managed by the parents.  
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Your feedback is essential for us to continue improving and providing the best educational experience 

for your children. Please feel free to reach out to us via email with any further comments, suggestions, 

or concerns for future reference. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to working together to nurture your 

child's growth and development. 

 

For Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan, Pune 

 

Ruchi Masih 

Principal 

  

 

 

 

For any queries please email: 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

mailto:feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org

